
SANDY CITY NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
AMENDING THE SANDY CITY COUNCIL DISTRICTS MAP 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on May 3, 2022, at 5:15 PM, the Sandy City Council will hold a 
public hearing to adjust the Sandy City Council Districts to assure substantially equal population 
within each district. 
 
The May 3, 2022 Sandy City Council meeting will be conducted both virtually, via Zoom 
Webinar, and in-person at Sandy City Hall (10000 S. Centennial Parkway). 
 
Residents wishing to attend the meeting may access the May 3, 2022 meeting agenda at 
https://sandyutah.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx to obtain the Zoom Webinar link or for 
information regarding in-person attendance.  The May 3, 2022 agenda will be published at least 
24 hours prior to the beginning of the meeting.  If a resident is unable to access the Zoom 
Webinar link or attend the meeting in person, they may submit an eComment through the 
eComment link found on the meeting agenda or submit their comment via e-mail at 
CitizenComment@sandy.utah.gov by 4:15 PM on May 3, 2022 to have their comments 
distributed to the City Council. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this hearing may be directed to the City Council 
Executive Director at 801-568-7140. 
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